
News Worth Sharing

Friday Senior Lunch Program returns!

We are pleased to announce the return of
the Friday Senior Lunch program at the
Kent Senior Center!
This program is returning through a
collaborative effort of so many:

Club Getaway
Davis IGA
High Watch Recovery Center
Kent School
Marvelwood School
South Kent School
An amazing group of volunteers

A wonderful group of volunteers have
spiffed up the Senior Center up and we
will kickoff the program tomorrow with a
delicious lunch at noon, prepared by
South Kent School and served by SKS
students.

Due to COVID19 restrictions, seating is
limited. To reserve a seat, please call the
First Selectman's office at 860.927.4627.

Take the ARPA survey!

The American Rescue Plan Act
Needs Assessment committee has
created a survey to hear from our
community how the COVID19
pandemic has affected you, your
business or organization, and your
thoughts on the best way to spend the
$800,000 allocated to Kent.
You can click the image on the right to
take the online survey, or if you prefer
paper, stop by the Town Hall lobby or
Kent Memorial Library and pick up a
paper survey to take and return to
either location.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KentARPANeedsAssessment
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KentARPANeedsAssessment
https://www.townofkentct.org/
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